

Spring 2025

Dear Campers and Camp Parents:

Hello to all:

We have found our new home. It is Rancho Ibarra Camp where we landed last year. This summer all of our sessions will be at Rancho Ibarra in Tujunga Canyon. (This camp is close to Los Angeles so the bus ride is not very long for the girls' comfort.)

We have a good summer planned and I hope you will participate in some or all of it.

Last year was wonderful and we hope to continue the success this year. These are our sessions for Summer

July 14-18 (4 nights) Session 1 Girls Camp

July 21 – 26 (5 nights) Session 2 Girls Camp

July 27 – August 1 (5 nights) Session 3 Girls Camp

◆July 27: Family Picnic – Arrive @ 3 w/ Campers & Family – Please RSVP ◆

If any of these details change, we will let you know asap.

Cost per session is \$300.00. Fee includes all activities. Camp bus will pick up in San Fernando Valley, Los Angeles and Upland. If there are more than 5 kids in any area not listed, we can add a bus stop.

Do not let the cost keep your child from experiencing camp.

- Camp is good for kids, it frees the brain and clears the mind
- Nature is good for kids, it brings peace to the soul
- Meeting new people is good for kids, reduces the potential of social limitation. In our world we need to be as aware as possible of persons that are not exactly the same as we are.
- Fresh air is good for kids, clears the lungs.
- Learning to work with new people of different ages is good for kids, learning skills such as conflict resolution is a life skill.
- Learning about self is good for kids, we need to know our own voice in order to make good choices.
- Camp is fun. In the midst of traditional camp activities there is just fun to have. Fun lifts anxiety and open channels of learning.
- Bullying is not acceptable at Camp. Learning to deal with different people/kids help raise awareness and therefore limits bullying.

IT IS ALL GOOD

Time to prepare for summer 2025. Please return this registration form asap.

Work on getting the Health Form filled out and signed by yourself (if doctor not possible) or a doctor if that is possible.

If the Fee is difficult, let us know what is possible for you. We want every child to attend Camp if they so desire. Fill out the campership form if you need financial assistance.

***We are looking for a few more staff. If you are 17 years old or older and want to be a camp staff please get in touch with our office asap.

***If you will be 15 this summer and want to be a Counselor In Training get in touch with us asap.

Please send us an email so that we can communicate the registration Process through email.

Sincerely

Sister Jennifer Gaeta

Camp Director

We hope to hear from all of you! This is will be a very good summer.

Office number: 818-285-1555

Office email: Campmariastella@aol.com